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Event Details:

Partner Karen Hart is presenting the free webinar, “COVID-19 – Legal Update for Credit 
Professionals” hosted by the National Association of Credit Management.

Date/Time:

Wednesday, March 25, 2020
2:00 PM

Overview:

We are all facing an unprecedented time in our lives and in our businesses due to the coronavirus 
pandemic. Many of you, maybe for the first time, are dusting off your contracts and looking for force 
majeure clauses, and wondering whether such terms apply to the outbreak of COVID19 — for your 
company and for your customers. The business community at large is now faced with a new reality and 
an evolving legal landscape. With customers slow paying or not paying at all, perfecting your legal rights, 
under your contracts, statutorily or otherwise, will be more important than ever. Learning how to manage 
defaulting accounts from a payment and cash flow basis will be essential. Join attorney Karen Hart to 
understand how COVID-19 will impact your business and how you and your company need to plan.

For more details and to register, please click here.
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https://nacm.org/webinars/event/1216-covid19-legal-update-for-credit-professionals.html
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